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MEMORANDUM

To: Barbara H. Eccles, Secretary of Senate

From: Chris Murray - Chair, Senate Teaching and Learning Committee
Senate Meeting Date: October 26, 2015

Subject: Senate Teaching and Learning Committee Report

On April 24, 2015, the Awards sub-committee met to review the nomination packages for
the Contributions to Teaching Awards. On May 1, 2015, our recommendation to the
Provost and Vice-President Academic was finalized. The Provost will announce the
Award recipients at the October 2015 Senate meeting.

On June 15, 2015, the Awards sub-committee met to review the nomination packages for
the Distinguished Instructor Award. Our recommendation was forwarded to the Provost
and Vice-President Academic. The Provost will announce the Award recipient at an
upcoming meeting of Senate; a public reception, at which the recipient will be invited to
speak, will be arranged at an appropriate time.

The STLC wishes to thank all those who made nominations and all those instructors who
prepared packages for review. Each year we are truly impressed by the commitment to
teaching and learning exhibited by Lakehead’s faculty and staff.

The STLC met on Sept 10, 2015 to review the Terms of Reference and set their agenda
for the year.

| would like to thank Dr. Monica Flegel for her role as Chair through 2014-2015.



